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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, October 5, 2018 10:02 AM
To: 'worldsafetysystem@gmail.com'
Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
Subject: 185 Como Avenue, Assessment for Excessive Consumption

Hello Mr. Carlone, 
You attended a Legislative Hearing on October 2 and Ms. Moermond held off her recommendation to get more 
information on the situation.  From reviewing the record, it was determined that we deleted the cost of the clean-up but 
in this situation it’s for the cost of dispatching the crew to go out.  Therefore, Ms. Moermond is going to recommend 
approval of this assessment.  
 
If you wish to appeal to this recommendation, the City Council Public Hearing is on January 9, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 
300 City Hall. 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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